
GRADING OFFICER’S REPORT 2016 
 
This report comes at the end of my fifth year as Grading Officer for Nottinghamshire 
Chess Association. I was able to forward the results from the following competitions 
and events. 
 
These were :- 
 
Nottinghamshire Chess League 
Nottingham Congress 
Nottingham Rapidplay 
Nottinghamshire County Championship 
East Midlands Grand Prix 
 
With respect to the Nottingham Chess League there were two submissions – in 
December 2015 and June 2016 as per the directive from the ECF to generate grading 
lists in January and August. 
 
There were a few queries in the Notts Chess League results on the web-site but most 
of these were resolved quickly with the assistance of club secretaries. The University 
were an exception, unfortunately, with some errors having to be included in the 
December submission although these were corrected later. 
 
I am happy to put my name forward for re-election. 
 
Peter Sherlock 
June 2016 
 


